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IFB No. 2025-19
Facility Damage Repairs Caused by Mawar 

Response for Inquiries No. 2 

This document addresses inquiries regarding IFB 2025-19. It provides clarifications and 
additional information for informational purposes. In the event that any responses result in 
modifications to the bid documents, they should be considered as amendments to the original 
IFB 2025-19. 
 

QUESTION/INQUIRY AS SUBMITTED: GWA RESPONSE:

Questions from June 27 and July 1, 2025 

1. May we request extension for the Deadline of 
Question from June 25,2025 to July 2,2025 and 
the bid opening date from July 11,2025 to July 
18,2025.  

The bid timeline is revised as follows: 

Deadline for Questions: July 3, 2025 at 10:00 AM 
Deadline for Response: July 7, 2025 at 5PM 
Deadline for Submission: July 14, 2025 at 10:00 AM 
Bid Opening: July 14, 2025 

2. I would like to inquire about the Mawar repair 
project. Since there are many items listed, 
could you please clarify:  

Is the bid an all-or-nothing?  

Or will the items be bid out item by item?  

Awards will be itemized and made to the lowest 
responsive and responsible bidder for each site. 

Bidders are also notified to visit the GWA website: www.guamwaterworks.org to ensure that any 
addenda to the bid, answers to questions, and reminders are communicated to all bidders 
during the solicitation process. 

Miguel C. Bordallo, P.E. Date 
General Manager 


